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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE AND POSTING 
 
École Mgr-Scheffer Named #1 School on the North Shore in 2024 Québec Secondary School 
Rankings 
 
 
Blanc-Sablon, November 21, 2024 – The Centre de services scolaire du Littoral is proud to announce that 
École Mgr-Scheffer has been ranked as the #1 secondary school in the North Shore region, according to 
the 2024 edition of Le Journal de Montréal’s “Palmarès des écoles secondaires du Québec”. This ranking, 
produced in collaboration with the Fraser Institute, highlights École Mgr-Scheffer’s outstanding 
academic performance and commitment to student success. 
 
The rankings, based on the overall rating determined by the results of the Ministry of Education's 
secondary exams from June 2023, place École Mgr-Scheffer as the #1 rated public school for the entire 
North Shore region. The overall rating is calculated on a scale from 0 to 10, with factors including exam 
results, graduation rates, and the school’s performance in serving students with learning or adjustment 
disabilities. 
 
"We are thrilled with this recognition and proud of the hard work and dedication shown by our students, 
teachers, and staff," said  Marc-André Masse, Administrator of the Centre de services scolaire du 
Littoral. "This achievement reflects our collective commitment to providing a high-quality education and 
ensuring that every student reaches their full potential." 
 
École Mgr-Scheffer's performance stands out not only for its academic excellence but also for its 
inclusive approach to education, offering support to students with diverse learning needs while 
maintaining impressive academic standards. 
 
The rankings are part of an annual initiative by Le Journal de Montréal, which includes an interactive 
map allowing families across Québec to compare schools based on key metrics, helping parents make 
informed decisions about their children's education. 
 
For more information about the rankings and to explore the detailed results of all schools in the 
province, please visit Le Journal de Montréal’s Palmarès 2024 des écoles website at 
https://www.journaldemontreal.com/2024/11/16/le-palmares-2024-des-ecoles-secondaires-du-
quebec or the Fraser Institute’s website at https://fraserinstitute.org/studies/report-card-on-quebecs-
secondary-schools-2024.  
 
The Centre de services scolaire du Littoral congratulates École Mgr-Scheffer, its students, and its 
dedicated educators for this outstanding achievement, which brings great pride to the Lower North 
Shore and Anticosti Island. 
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